
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

January 6, 2019 

     
 Prelude  

 Welcome / Announcements  
   
 *Songs of Praise  
   God My Rock 
  This is Amazing Grace 
  Cornerstone 

 Prayer  

 Children's Message 

 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, 
which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs 

 Scripture   James 2:14-26  

 Message    "Genuine Faith" 

 Offering   What a Beautiful Name     Dave Tanis & Lisa White 

 Lord's Supper   
       
 *Parting Blessing  
    
 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will share the message with us. 
   

Nursery - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga & Madison Rich 
  Children's Church -  Kelly DeWent & Deb Fowler 
11:15am - Sunday School  
   5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
Tuesday, January 8 
9:00 - 11:00am - WOW Bible Study (Women Of The Word)  
7:00pm - Executive Team  
7:00pm - Gather Team    

Wednesday, January 9 
6:45pm - Women's Evening Bible Study 

Friday, January 11 
7:00pm - Prayer over sponsored chairs.  

Sunday, January 13      Big Day / Grand Reopening 
 10:00am - Pastor Gary 
 11:15am - Candy Land Carnival (No Sunday School)  
   4:00pm - Special Commissioning Worship Service 
        No Village Youth Group 
 Nursery - Stephanne Moorehead & Katie Lewis 
  Children's Church -  Jane Sterk 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering 
  

General Fund (Every Sunday)    
Sunday Offering   $8,808.00 
On -Line Giving   $2,142.94       
Total                $10,950.94 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Helping Hand Fund (Benevolent)   (5th Sunday) 
Sunday Offering    $1,380.00    
On-Line Giving                $     68.00                                
Total                   $1,448.00                

    

Ladies JOIN US this Wednesday evening for the Women's Evening Bible 
Study  at 6:45pm in the Fellowship Room.  Come learn about Women of the 
New Testament.  We will be meeting:  January 9 & 23, February 6 & 20, March 6 
& 20 and April 10.  Sign up with Diane Vugteveen (text or call 616-304-6674) 

Big Day Activity...We are looking for volunteers to decorate a room for the 
Candy Land game area we are doing for the Big Day on Sunday, January 13, at 
11:15am. You would be asked to take on a room in the Sunday school area and 
decorate it like one of the Candy Land areas! There is no right or wrong way to 
decorate, we are just looking for you to be creative, this would be a fun project 
for a family. Talk to Andrew if you have a great idea, or would like to help.  
Missional Community Pray & Play...Wed, Jan 16, 6pm at Love INC. Join us for 
stories of Love INC, food & games. RSVP by writing Love INC next to your name 
in the welcome register!  
Next Mission Trip Meeting: Thursday, January 24, at 7pm in the Fellowship 
Room.  If you would still like to join us please come to the meeting, there is still 
room! We would love to have more skilled workers join us!  See Tanya Driesenga 
for more information. 

Bryan Steensma/Jonathan Vugteveen care group (DeJonge - Hoffman) 
meet and greet will be held Friday, Jan 25, at 7pm in Fellowship Room. Please 
bring a dessert to be judged and shared. Prize to top three vote winners! See 
Bryan or Jonathan with questions.   
Mark Your Calendars...Sunday, Feb 3 at 12:15pm - Village Chili Cook-Off! More 
details coming soon!  
Church Sign...There is a signup sheet available on the bulletin board for 
volunteers interested in changing the outdoor church sign in 2019. This is a once 
a week, one month commitment. Questions, contact Mavis (669-9872) or Les 
Beld (669-0139). Thanks to all those who changed the sign in 2018!   
Thank you so much for the nice love offering gift!  It is a blessing to be part of a 
wonderful church family. It has been an eventful and exciting year with the 
renovation project going on. It was a flurry of activity, and what wonderful 
dedicated volunteers we have a SBRC!  Thank you to all who have been 
supporting this project with time, talents, and donations!  It looks amazing!     
Happy MEW year to all!       ~Love Mavis 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Beginning in Oct)  

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Sunday, Jan 6 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Jan 13 - No Meeting 
Friday, Jan 18 - Sunday, Jan 20 - Winter Camp Weekend 
Sunday, Jan 27 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
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